
Crocker Field Upgrade
The Facilities and Construction team continues its work on the Crocker Field project.  The Board of 
Trustees has approved the contract with Verde Desing for the architectural services on this project.  
Additionally, the topographic and underground survey will take place in October to help determine the 
placement of the field's design elements.  Finally, the geotechnical hazards report will begin in 
October and take 4-6 weeks to complete.  While these preliminary reports are underway, the team is 
forming design committees to meet with the architect to develop the project's design.    

Both of the new MPRs geotechnical reports and surveys are underway in October.  The Facilities and 
Construction team hosted meetings at both sites to get initial input from the users and students on the 
design of the MPRs.  Additional sessions for community input will be held virtually and in person in 
the month of October.  Finally, the Bond team is bringing its work on RFPs to select the contractors 
for both projects.  
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The Facilities and Construction team continued its work on several other smaller but equally important 

projects in Measure H.  The first of those is the underground utility replacement for West School.  This 
critical infrastructure project will replace aging and failing utilities on the West Campus.  The design 
team has been finalizing the design over the past two months.  The team anticipates bidding on these 

projects in December for Construction over the summer of 2024.  The Facilities team coordinates 
closely with Maintenance on these projects to ensure the end product is acceptable.  

                   
               

           

As part of the classroom technology projects for the Bond, the District is replacing its UPS systems 
with network technology.  These new systems will provide critical power backup for each site to keep 

the network functioning and allow it to safely be powered down despite power failures.  The UPSs 
have already been purchased and are expected to arrive this month and be installed by the end of the 
year.   

Misc. Other Projects
West Underground Utility Lines, UPS Upgrades, and New Marquee Signs

The final proposal for the new Marquee signs is going to the Board of Trustees for approval in October. 
These signs will match the City of Hillsborough marquee signs and provide a much-needed digital 
solution for the sites to communicate on-site to the community.


